
Dear Sir or Madam, 

As a long time resident of Powell we are concerned and opposed to AEP's plan to double 
customer charges. We would like to see AEP look at other options when it comes to 
meeting the energy needs of the Columbus area. Passing the cost of coal on to your 
customers may be good for your business but it not what your customers want and it 4N«K 
isn't sustainable for our future. 
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Thank you for your time, 

Kimberly Diehl 
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